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KABA MAS DKX-10 Product Line Discontinuation 
 

 
Kaba Mas will discontinue the DKX-10 product line effective January 31, 2022.  This includes all 
configurations of the DKXL-10 (Type II), DKX-10 (Type IV) part numbers 511052/521026, and 
DKX-10 (Type III) part numbers 511054/521026 and 511055/521016. 
 
Orders will be accepted until December 20, 2021. All orders placed and accepted on or before 
December 20, 2021, will be fulfilled within our standard lead times.  
 
We will continue to honor the Kaba Mas standard 2-year Limited Warranty; as well as providing 
technical support on all installed DKX-10 products. Technical support is available by calling 1-
859-652-1768 or via email at technical.support@kabamas.com . 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kaba Mas at (859) 652-1768. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Phil Pitt 
Product Manager- Kaba Mas LLC 
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